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Dear Jennie and Cathy,
 
First my apologies for directing this email to you. With Tamara Davis’ departure, I am not quite sure
to whom I should direct curricular feedback for your College. So please forward as appropriate.
 
On Friday, August 31, the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reviewed new course Social Work 2200S with GE Service-Learning. The Panel did not vote on the GE
request but would like the following points addressed first:

         Please request concurrence from the School of Communication.

         P. 5 of syllabus: Describe Special Event project further. Also, under Grading Policy, it might
be good to change the “Group project” to “Special Event” if those two are indeed the same.

         The proposal does not provide a clear description of the actual service-learning activities &
why the S-L aspect of the course will be unique to Social Work (as opposed to, for example, a
course delivered by the School of Communication).

 
I will return the course via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the College of Social Work to
address the points above.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Christina Roup,
faculty Chair of the SBS Panel (cc’d here), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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